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We closed the facility to the public for the week between Christmas and New Years, this 
allows us to do cleaning and maintenance that we can not do while open.  We had all the 
tile, carpet, and kitchens steam cleaned and scotch guarded; all food service equipment 
serviced; fire suppression systems checked, kitchen hoods cleaned and serviced; and all 
windows in building were re-centered. 
 
Banquets has been busy with appointments for the upcoming 2015 and 2016 event 
seasons, we currently only have July 12, 2015 (wedding cancellation) available from 
April through October.  During that same time period we currently have the following 
large events booked (does not include business meetings, showers, and individual salon 
rentals): 

• Receptions: 14 
• Ceremonies and Receptions: 29 
• Bar/Bat Mitzvahs: 2 
• Whole Park rentals (Peoples Bank):1 
• Ceremonies with no receptions: 3 
• Available weekend dates that can be booked: 

o May has 8 
o June has 3 
o July has 5 
o August has 3 
o September has 2 
o October has 3 

 
We have other events booked throughout the year, but during the concentrated wedding 
season of May through October, we are busy. 
 
Munster Ale Fest will be October 17, 2015; I have attached the financial reports, as a first 
year event, we had start up costs that we will not have next year.  
 
Concession season for Community Park will start in late March, for High School softball, 
followed by MGS and MLL seasons. 


